LINUS PAULING INSTITUTE of SCIENCE and MEDICINE

2700 Sand Hill Road, Menlo Park, California 94025 Telephone: (415) 854-0843

24 October 1979

Dr. Ralph Moss

Brooklyn, New York

Dear Dr. Moss:

I have read with great interest your book

The Cancer Rebellion: Hope and Betrayal. I wish that I had had it a few months ago, when Dr. Ewan Cameron and I were writing our book. Much of the information in your book would have been helpful to us.

The revelations in this book about the ways in which the American people have been betrayed by the cancer establishment, the medical profession, and the government are shocking. Everyone should know that the war on cancer is largely a fraud, and that the National Cancer Institute and American Cancer Society are derelict in their duties to the people who support them.

Sincerely,